
 
 
 

29 October 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RE: Further Update to the Staggered Return of Students for Week Starting Monday 1 

November – Friday 5 November  

 

As you may be aware, there have been a few confirmed coronavirus cases identified in the school 

within the last few days.  

 

Whilst onsite classes are undoubtedly most effective, however, in reviewing the current rate of 

cases, the school management is overly concerned about the inevitable interruptions that will 

disrupt the learning continuum of students, should students of all year levels resume onsite 

learning next week.  

 

With all the variables and risks associated with sending students and teachers into quarantine, the 

school management has decided to continue with the staggered return arrangement next week, 

between Monday 1 November – Friday 5 November, as per the attached schedule.  

 

This will allow some time to further review and assess the rate of confirmed cases before students 

of all year levels resume full time onsite learning, Insha’Allah.  

 

We recognize that vaccinations are not mandated for students, however, we are in the process of 

collating this data for students who are 12 years and above as the vaccination status will impact 

the quarantine period, should that requirement come into effect.  

 

This decision of continuing with the staggered return schedule next week was not taken lightly as 

we strongly advocate for full-time onsite learning, however, given the status quo, this measure 

was deemed necessary and most reasonable to avoid further interruptions to students’ learning and 

to minimize the risk of sending larger number of classes into quarantine.  

 

We thank you for your understanding and we will update you with the attendance plan for the 

subsequent week and thereafter in due time, Insha’Allah. 

 

 

Regards, 

Mr Abdurrahman Gokler 

Principal  
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Students’ Attendance Schedule for Period Monday 1 November – Friday 5 November  

  

Monday 1st Nov Tuesday 
2nd Nov 

Wednesday 
3rd Nov 

Thursday 
4th Nov 

Friday 
5th Nov 

Foundations  
 Year 7  

Year 11 

PUBLIC 

Holiday  
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Year 9 

Year 11 
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